
Sent: Wednesday, 31 August 2005 14:37 

From:  ".Box.UKLINK.Manual" 

NR/1459/DK - IAD outage 4th September 2005 

31st  August 2005 

Dear Colleague, 

Please be advised of the following outages to the IAD: 

4 September – All day 

Due to the Annual Electrical Maintenance project, there will be a complete outage to 
the IAD throughout Sunday 4th September. 

The GCAR Ref for the change is U-6BTF36-76C 

 
Dave King  
 
IS Applications Support, 
xoserve. 
 
Tel: 0121 713 5368  
e-mail: dave.h.king@xoserve.com 
 


